
 

 

 

Warrington Township Historic Commission 
Meeting Minutes – August 12, 2019 

 
 

Attendance 
Commission Members: Mark Lomax – vice Chair, David Sharp, Stuart Cohen, Tom Lorditch, 
                        William Sparke, Shu-I Tu, Connie Ace-Chair (sick leave)  
 
Guests:  Warrington Township Supervisor, Eileen Albillar – Liaison 

Warrington Historical Society, Mary Doyle Roth – President, Ken Samen, Kathy Newcomb, 
              Donna Sempowski 
 

Call to Meeting at 7:00PM by vice Chair  
 

Meeting Minutes 
 

 Vice-Chair informed attendees that Dr. Ace is taking sick leave. 

 WHC members approved July 8, 2019 meeting minutes. 

 WHC together with WHS invited a senior student of CB South High School, Miss Anusha Sindia to 
share her planned Girl Scout Gold Award Presentation on Warrington historic schools including 10 
Folly Road school house.  Her research provided valuable information on the history of Warrington 
schools.  She also described the life and challenges of school teachers and students in early days.  

  To minimize possible impacts to historic resources, a dialogue between BoS and WHC prior to the 
approval of new development will be useful and valuable. 

 WHS has made significant progress in mapping out strategies to address many structural and utility 
issues related to 10 Folly Road schoolhouse renovation. 

 Mark reported that Open Space Task Force will submit its annual report to BoS in the near future. 

 New Business. None 

 Mail.  None 

 Meeting adjourned at 7:37PM. 
 

 
                                                        Next Meeting September 9, 2019 
 
Shu-I Tu 
Warrington Historic Commission Secretary 


